
G Goldbelt

Memorandum

Date: May 1, 2025

From: McHugh Pierre, President & CEO

To: Christopher Goins, Southcoast Region Director -DOT&PF

Subject: Cascade Point Terminal Shuttle Services

As part of the development of the Cascade Point AMHS ferry terminal, Goldbelt is

willing and able to sell tickets to AMHS customers for a bus service with drop-off points
at the Valley Transit Center, the Auke Bay Ferry Terminal, the Cascade Point Terminal,

and other possible locations in Juneau. Goldbelt is willing to operate this ticketed bus
service for every ferry arrival and departure from Cascade Point.

As Juneau's Alaska Native Corporation, Goldbelt's mission is to improve the lives of our

owners. Building a reliable daily transportation link between Juneau and the continental

road system will dramatically increase access for goods and services, to Goldbelt
shareholders and all residents of Juneau.

Goldbelt and DOT&PF have worked together on many projects with a shared belief in
creating meaningful developments that will improve the efficiency of transportation

systems for Alaskans. Goldbelt realizes that a strong bus transit connection is a critical

component of the success of the Cascade Point facility and commits to providing the
described ticketed shuttle services upon completion.
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